CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES PSA-2021-034
AGANA, GUAM. UNITED STATES 07 December 2021

FOR DISSEMINATION

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Non-Presentation of Valid Philippine Passport / Identification Certificate
(IC) / Recognition Certificate / Certificate of Re-acquisition or Retention of
Philippine Citizenship (CRPC) in Departure from the Philippines

The Philippine Consulate in Guam informs the general public of the following
recent guidelines issued by the Bureau of Immigration regarding travel to the
Philippines:

A. All passengers, who presented a (1) valid Philippine Passport; (2)
Identification Certificate (IC); or (3) Certificate of Re-acquisition/Retention
of Philippine Citizenship (CRPC) upon arrival and were admitted under the
same status, shall be required to present the same during departure;

B. All passengers who arrived using a Travel Document (TD) shall be
required to secure and present any of the above mentioned documents
during departure; and

C. All departing passengers who fail to present any of the above mentioned
documents shall not be allowed to depart.

Ang kaalaman ay kaligtasan. Maraming salamat po.

HitH

Follow @PHinAgana on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for immediate access to our advisories and announcements.



